
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Giving in Memory\ 
 

Thank you for honouring 
the memory of someone special 

with a gift to 
George Derby Centre. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

In Memory of 
 
 

_____________ 

 
 

A donation has been made to 
George Derby Centre 

 by 
 

_____________ 

 
_____________ 

 
 

Memorial Gift Donation 
 
Amount of Gift: $_____________________________ 

In Memory of: _______________________________ 
 

A charitable tax receipt will be issued for 
all memorial gift donations . 

 
 

Donor: _____________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________ 

City: _______________________________________ 

Province: ___________________________________ 

Postal Code: ____________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All gifts received by George Derby Centre 
are acknowledged. 

 

  Send acknowledgement to: 
 
Name: _____________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________ 

City: _______________________________________ 

Province: ___________________________________ 

Postal Code: ____________________________________ 

 

Please complete and mail this form, 
along with your gift to: 

 

George Derby Centre 
7550 Cumberland Street 

Burnaby, BC 
V3N 3X5 



 
 
 

As with all non‐profit organizations, funds are 
not always available to purchase much needed 
items.  George Derby Centre has a list of items 
that will greatly improve our residents’ security 

and comfort.  We are dependent upon the 
generosity of individuals and organizations to 
assist with the necessary funds to purchase 

these items. 
 

Financial contributions and donations assist the 
Centre in providing special programs and 

activities that enrich the lives of our veteran 
population and in maintaining the homelike 

atmosphere provided at George Derby Centre. 
For further information on our fundraising 

initiatives, please contact 
 

 
Administration 

George Derby Centre 
7550 Cumberland Street 

Burnaby, BC 
V3N 3X5 

t.604‐527‐4451 
 

www.georgederbycentre.ca 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P R I V A C Y   S T A T E M E N T 
 

George Derby Centre is committed to 
protecting your privacy and personal 

information.  The personal information 
provided will be used to issue an official 

donation receipt for income tax purposes 
and may be used to keep you informed of 
our activities including programs, services, 

special events and funding needs. 
 

We also acknowledge all of our donations in 
the George Derby Review.  If you do not want 
your name included in our list of contributors, 

please contact Administration at 
604.527.4451. 
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Memory 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GEORGE DERBY CENTRE 

Proudly providing quality care and services to 
veterans of the Armed Services since 1988 

 

 

 

http://www.georgederbycentre.ca/

